
L e a r n  h o w  t o  

a d a p t  a n d  

m o d i f y  t o y  c a r s  

t o  b e t t e r  f i t  t h e  

n e e d s  o f  

c h i l d r e n  w i t h  

di s a b i l i t i e s .  

 
If y o u  w o u l d  l i k e  y o u r  

c h i l d  t o  b e  
c o n s i d e r e d  a s  a 

p o t e n t i a l  r e c i p i e n t ,  
p l e a s e  c o m p l e t e  t h e  

f o l l o w i n g :  

A p p l i c a t i o n  F o r m  

 

 

SVSU GO-BABY-GO 
BUILD WITH US! 

APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN! 

S U P P O R T E D  B Y  

H U N T I N G T O N  B A N K  

APPLY BY MAY 

10TH! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_e5iy-1cBjr73B8Wk4CBUXDdt7Kxa6rRCW6o8Gq7q5qxV-g/viewform


 

SVSU GO-BABY-GO 
ABOUT US! 

WHO ARE WE? 

“SVSU Go-Baby-Go” is a non-profit organization 

aimed at improving the lives of children between 

3 and 6 years of age who are experiencing sig-

nificant functional mobility delays. 

 

MISSION 

To improve children’s mobility, we modify com-

mercially available battery operated riding toys 

to suit the unique mobility needs of each child. 

 

WHO ARE SERVED? 

Availability of the riding toys are limited. An ap-

plication process is used to identify recipients of 

the SVSU Go-Baby-Go riding toys. 

 

RIDING TOY 

The riding toy  used by SVSU Go-Baby-Go is a 

Kid Trax Dizzy Racers Toddler Electric Ride On 

Toy, 6 Volt, 36-60 Months, Max Weight 60 

Pounds, 360 Spin Feature. 

 

HOW TO APPLY? 

If you would like your child to be considered as a 
potential recipient, please complete the following 
Application Form by May 10th 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_e5iy-1cBjr73B8Wk4CBUXDdt7Kxa6rRCW6o8Gq7q5qxV-g/viewform


 

SVSU GO-BABY-GO 
IMPORTANT DATES 

May 10th 

Apply by May 10th to be considered as a potential recipient. 

 

May 15th — 18th  

Meet for measurements and customization, time slot based on 

participant preference. 

 

May 24th  

Required workshop and panel to learn how to customize toy 

cars. Children will be given the toy cars on this day. 

 

WANT TO VOLUNTEER? 

Email rmuralle@svsu.edu if you are interested in volunteering. 


